Mrs. Lazarchick's

Newsletter

Week of September 10:

(Please visit the Assessments Calendar tab on
my class website as well as your student's Google
Calendar as changes may occur)

Monday, 9/10/18:
Geometry, Math 6, Math 7 & Math 8 will
be MAP Testing

Tuesday, 9/11/18:
Geometry, Math 6, Math 7 & Math 8 will
be MAP Testing
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Contact Information:
E-mail:
dlacugna@avonschool.com
Phone:
732-775-4328 ext. 222

Welcome Back!
I hope that you had a wonderful,
relaxing summer and are now ready
for an awesome school year! This
year in math, all students will be
focusing on the content for their
specific grade level while learning
how to note-take, study, work
collaboratively with their
classmates, and discover new
concepts. As you can see, next
Monday and Tuesday all students
will be MAP testing. We will begin
math instruction on Tuesday or
Wednesday depending on the
double period schedule. In addition,
Back to School Night is scheduled
for Thursday, September 20™.
While I am eager for that day,
please do not hesitate to email or
call me at any time for any reason.
I am so excited for this school
year, and I hope that you all are
tool Have an excellent weekend,
and see you next week for our
first, full week of schooll




